
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Alain Destexhe, MP 
Chair of the Parliamentary Network  
on the World Bank and IMF 

Committee on Finance 
Parliament of Denmark 
 
5 March 2013 

Dear Member,  
 
On behalf of the Parliamentary Network on the World Bank & International Monetary Fund, I would 
like to request your participation as part of the delegation of Parliamentary Network members to the 
World Bank and IMF Spring Meetings from 17 to 18 April 2013 in Washington D.C. 
 
As a member of the delegation, you will have full accreditation to attend the 2013 Spring Meetings of 
the International Monetary Fund and the World Bank Group. A parliamentary workshop with the 
opportunity to discuss with senior IMF and WB staff on key current development issues will be 
organized on 17 April 2013. The 18 April 2012 will be dedicated to special meetings with partners and 
donors, and national business with your country representatives. 
 
The International Secretariat in Paris will prepare the delegation schedule once the programme of 
the Spring Meetings becomes available and send it to you in due time. Sessions will be held in English 
with the possibility of translation into French. I invite your office to contact our Programme Officer, 
Ms. Gergana Ivanova at +33 (0)1 40 69 30 55 or by e-mail at givanova@pnowb.org for more 
information.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Alain Destexhe, MP 
Chair of the Parliamentary Network on the World Bank and IMF 
Member of Parliament (Belgium) 
 

The Parliamentary Network on the World Bank & 

International Monetary Fund 

66, Avenue d’Iéna 75116 Paris, France 
+33 (0)1 40 69 30 55 / secretariat@pnowb.org 
Check our website at http://www.pnowb.org 
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